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 BAPTIST
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712-475-2801

www.tabernaclechurch.com

206 E Indiana Ave. Box 308
            George, IA  51237

secretary@tabernaclechurch.com

Welcome
to 

Nursery Duty 7/27                   Coffee Ministry 7/27                                                                             
  Jada M, Jill N, Autumn V           Brenda S, Jen S      
  
                                        
  Welcome Table 7/27                 Ushers 8/3
   Bruce & Judi B                          Jay DW, Wendell K,
                                                      Gene M, Clay P, Keith P                                                                                                                    July 20, 2025

Upcoming  Events
July 21-25
Junior Camp - Camp Shetek
July 27
General Fund Offering

July 28-August 1
Beginner Camp - Camp Shetek

August 3
8:30 AM CE Board Meeting
8:30 AM Deacon Board Meeting
Commuion Sunday
Mission Sunday
Mission Fund Offering
11:00 AM Elder Board Meeting

Camp Shetek Info: a bit of information for you
about camp. The church vans will be leaving
church at 12:30 PM every Monday for camp.
Please be here between 12:00-12:20 PM and
meet in the new gym parking lot. For Camps
#4-5 the church vans will return  on Fridays at
2:00 PM. If your camper is getting dropped
off at camp, please let the church office know
as we are planning for transportation. Kids
love getting mail at camp during “Mail Call”.
Please send all mail to Camp Shetek,
PO Box 141, Slayton, MN 56172 by Monday of
their week to improve the chances of delivery.  

Junior Camp is this week and we have 10
campers going. They are Lucy Anderson
Jackson Blankers, Gerrit DeGroot
Jonna Draayer, Tucker Eben, Theo Hamilton
Olivia Hicks, Westin Honkomp, Brom Schultz
and Clara Van Middendorp. Pastor Ryan will
be helping out at camp this week. 

Camp Worker Compensation Form is on the
Welcome Table. If you’re working at a
Christian Camp this summer, please fill out
the form & W-9 form. You will get paid for up
to 5 weeks. Please turn in completed forms to
the church office by Sunday, August 3.

PASTORAL STAFF
Pastor Bryan Anderson 

Pastor Kevin Lardy
Pastor Ryan Schultz

Save the Date: 
Saturday, August 16 at 6:30 PM.
The Kramers will be in concert
at the Tab! More details will be
shared at a later time. They are
looking forward to being at the
Tab again!



Sunday
General Fund Offering
10:45 AM Quarterly Business Meeting

Monday
12:30 PM Send Off for Junior Camp
                   Campers - Camp Shetek

Wednesday
11:00 AM Bible Study & Potluck

Friday
2:00 PM - Junior Campers return from 
Camp Shetek

Next Sunday
General Fund Offering

This WeekToday’s Service
Sunday Morning Worship:

9:30 AM

Nursery Duty 7/20
  Kayla DJ, Ruth Ann E, Jody K

Coffee Ministry 7/20
  Brian & Jill K

Welcome Table 7/20
 Marianne J, Jill K

Ushers  7/27
 Rick D, Dan G, Tim M

Week of 07-13-25
Sunday AM: 480
General: $5,865.00
Missions: $4.00
Wed. Noon Bible Study: 14

Birthdays
7/20  Janelle Beukelman (70)
              Shayne Bonestroo, Abi Hartog (20)
              Cali Spiess
7/21      Trenton Kruger (20)
7/22      Erin Boll
7/23      Deb Holz, Jody Kramer
              Violet Kruse  
7/24      Gloria Kruse
7/25      Bruce Blankers, Lois Lafrenz
               Toi Mulder
7/26      Sharla Brammer, Chosynn Dagel
               Jill Meinerts, Levi Ringquist
7/27       Ruth Heyer, Jeremy VanEss (40)

Anniversaries
 7/22  Mark & Jessica Korthals (1)
           Derek & Holly Sammons
7/27   Pastor Bryan & Rachel Anderson 
            Cody & Emily Kramer (1)

Scriptural Thought              John 13:1-8
Special Music    Emily & Kristi Donaker
Message            Pastor Bryan Anderson
         Blueprint, God’s Design 
         for the Church - 1 Timothy 3:8-13

Prayer Requests
Camp Shetek will begin their 4th week of
camp. Please pray for the campers and staff
that they will have a great week being in the
Word, building relationships and having fun. 

Quarterly Business Meeting will be today in
the sanctuary following the worship
service. We will need to have a quorom.
Thanks!

Thank you to the Tech Crew for all their
hard work and working through the tech
issues the last few weeks. We are thankful
for the many hours they put in and for the
new projector that was installed this week!

Gene Groen, age 81 of Rock Rapids, passed
away on Wednesday, July 16. Service
arrangements are pending. Please pray for
peace and comfort for the family.


